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~ June 2019 ~
Happy Summer! 
(Average temperature: crazy hot degrees)



Your Board at Work
• Rotted support poles were replaced on the gazebo.

• Bathrooms were repaired at the gazebo

• The pool deck, sidewalks and curbs were all power washed

• Arrangements have been made to re-surface the pool in the Fall

• 1 security camera was replaced after malfunction

• Board members attended an area zoning meeting to keep up with 

city plans.

• Good news: Some of our board members are part of a new coalition 

of neighborhoods and businesses along Hillcrest Road. They are 

attempting to influence the City of Mobile’s new zoning plan in 

order to protect our area and keep it family friendly.

~ Next board meeting: July 16, 7:00pm at Christ United parlor ~



Things to remember

• If you divide your dues payments into two parts, the second 

payment is due in July.

• Protect our walkers! Please keep sidewalks clear of debris and 

overhanging branches.

• Please clean or power wash sidewalks that have become 

slippery due to moss and mold.

• If the Inverness community fence is part of your yard, please 

make sure your trees and bushes are not damaging or pushing 

against the fence. Your help is greatly appreciated.



Events!!

• The barbecue was a great success. Thanks to all who 

helped.

• Friday, June 21st at 6:30pm is the Summer Vacation 

Celebration - water games, other games, burgers, hot 

dogs etc. and s’mores.

• July 12- water balloon extravaganza - bring water 

balloons to share, water guns and popsicles. 6:30pm 

at the pool area

• August 11 - Sundaes on Sunday - 3:00pm at the pool



Yard of the Month
April ~ 6708 Dorchester



Yard of the Month
May ~ 6521 Charingwood Dr South



Yard of the Month
June ~ 6404 Falconwood Ct


